
 

 

 

Shri Harwesh Bhatia, Member (Services), DCC Visits ITI Limited 
 

Shri Harwesh Bhatia, Member (Services), Digital Communications Commission (DCC) along with Dr. 

Rajesh Sharma, DDG (SU), Shri P K Singh, DDG (SA) and Shri Mukesh Mangal, DDG (SA-II) from DoT, 

Ministry of Communications, GoI visited ITI Bangalore Plant July 7, 2022. The officials were welcomed 

by Shri Rajeev Srivastava, Director (Finance) at ITI Bangalore Plant in the presence of Brig. B C Sharma, 

Unit Head, GM-BG & R&D, ITI Bangalore Plant. Shri Harwesh Bhatia, Member (Services) along with 

DoT officials witnessed the facilities of ITI Bangalore Plant at SMT Line, 4G Hangar, R&D Centre, 

Telecom Testing Lab, DATA Centre and Startup HUB during the visit.  

 

       

 

Shri Harwesh Bhatia, Member (Services), Dr. Rajesh Sharma, DDG (SU), Shri P K Singh, DDG (SA) and 

Shri Mukesh Mangal, DDG (SA-II) also visited ITI Corporate Office.  

 

 

A meeting was organized to discuss the progress of ongoing projects. Shri D. Venkateswarlu, 

Additional Charge CMD & Director (Production) gave an overview of the Company and reviewed the 

status of ongoing projects in the presence of Shri Rajeev Srivastava, Director (Finance), Shri Rakesh 

Chandra Tiwari, Director (Marketing) and senior officers. 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 


